@ FIRE Sabrina Conza <sabrina.conza@thefire.org>

Letter from the Foundation for Individual Rights in Education, December

10, 2021

Sabrina Conza <sabrina.conza@thefire.org> Tue, Mar 29, 2022 at 1:20 PM
To: president@caltech.edu
Cc: mannion@caltech.edu

Dear President Rosenbaum,

I hope all is well. I wanted to reiterate our appreciation for Caltech’s response to our letter of December 10, 2021,
explaining that Caltech will review the event funding guidelines issued by its Graduate Student Council that determine

whether to approve requests to fund student group events based on the university’s “values of diversity, equity and
inclusion.”

Now that more than three months have passed, I am checking to see if Caltech has implemented new guidelines that
ensure funding requests are considered in a viewpoint-neutral manner. Again, FIRE would be happy to assist in
reviewing and amending GSC’s guidelines to ensure consistency with Caltech’s commitment to students’ expressive
rights.

We request an update regarding Caltech’s review of the event funding guidelines by April 8, 2022.
We look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Sabrina Conza

Program Officer, Individual Rights Defense Program
Foundation for Individual Rights in Education

700 Pennsylvania Avenue SE

Suite 340

Washington, D.C. 20003

(215) 717-3473

sabrina.conza@thefire.org
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